Dear Family,


We’re working on a family project in our classroom.  This project will enable your child to explore all the many things that make families – especially yours – so special.  Students will also learn a lot about family customs.  


Look through family photographs together and help your child pick one photograph.  Your child will then complete the attached handout titled, “Snapshot Memories” where they will describe special memories relating to the picture.  If they are unable to find a photograph, a drawing of the event will be acceptable.

During our project we will create a class cookbook of family recipes.  Please help your child think and pick a special family recipe (preferably one made for a family celebration or holiday AND which relates to the picture in “Snapshot Memories” activity).  Then help your child complete the attached family recipe handout.  Please write clearly and do not use abbreviations (example: write “cups” instead of “c” and write “pounds” instead of “lbs.”).

Your child will have the opportunity to share this recipe and their project with the class.




Sincerely,





Mrs. Kennedy

